
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

22.09.2017 – Term 1 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children found some keys that had been dropped in our classroom for the lighthouse. Mr 

Grinling (lighthouse keeper) dropped them and the children wrote letters telling him that we had found 

them. Now they are safely returned in the post.  

Before we can go on our travels we needed to know about the land so we explored human and physical 

features.  

 

The children painted fish in primary colours in order to make the first step to developing secondary 

colours.  

 

So far the children have learnt about what features fish, mammals and amphibians have to make sure we 

can identify animals on our journey.  

NOTE: Please ask all children to leave toys at home. At the end of the day when you are collecting from 

Year 1 please stand on the left hand side so the Reception families can stand near the fence.  

Next Week 

Designing and creating instructions to make jellyfish to work towards our final project. In music we will be 

exploring sounds of the sea using volume and tempo. It is also harvest service on Wednesday.  

Dates for you Diary  

Mayor opening our library – 3rd October  

Learning Journal share – Tuesday 10th October and Thursday 12th October 2:45-3:15  

Please be prompt leaving at 3:15 so I can settle the children for the end of the day. Looking forward to 

seeing you.  

Tom Robson – 1st November  


